

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

5th July 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

DORSET ADVENTURE PARK TRIP

We are pleased to confirm that thanks to you agreeing to pay the travel costs for your child, this has enabled us to proceed with our trip to Dorset Adventure Park on Tuesday 19th July.

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and travel with Yellow Buses on a private hire coach. The children will spend the day outside engaging in fun activities with a mud track and water park. We will have lunch there. If your child brings a packed lunch, please provide this as usual. If your child has hot school meals, a cold meal will be automatically provided and taken for them. We will return to school for approximately 3:00pm ready for our usual collection time.

As the weather may well be hot, we ask that the children bring a small backpack that they can carry spare clothes and a drink bottle. Children should bring a named sun hat and have sun cream applied at home. For the Waterpark activity, they will need to bring with them appropriate swimwear, a towel and shoes to wear on the Waterpark. Shoes are compulsory; old trainers or wet shoes are great, flip flops or crocs are not suitable. Wetsuits and buoyancy aids will be provided. Pupils taking part in the Mud Trail activity will need to bring a full change of clothes and shoes that they don't mind getting muddy, plus a bin bag to take muddy clothes home in. Long trousers and long sleeves are recommended.

If you have not already done so, payments can now be made via your MCAS App, please select 'Products' rather than 'Trips' in the drop-down menu. The cost is £9.62 per child as we previously stated and if payment could be received by the 11th July please.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland















